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In a year like no other Sheryl and I are trying to decide what if any kind of vacation to take. It seems like every place we wish to go is having a resurgence in Covid-19. This year may just be staycations. 
Now that we are back in God’s house each week we plan to begin youth Sunday School in August and adult SS by the end of July. Please stay tuned.
As the coming harvest is almost upon us, I pray that you have a great harvest and stay safe!
Now that the year of 2020 is half over let’s look back in review: How many times per month have you been to church, in person or online, how many church newsletters have you read, how many times per week have you read the Bible. I know it’s hard to spend too much time in review since most of us are busy with the present and looking forward, but it is vital to keep track of where you have been to make sure you haven’t taken the wrong turn.

“Faith is to believe what you do not yet see; the reward for this faith is to see what you believe.” Saint Augustine

God’s Love,
Pastor Galen
